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10 February 2017
 

 
Dear Parents 

Y5 Jude’s Ice Cream Factory Visit 2017 
 

We are pleased to let you know that we are planning to take all Year 5 children to visit Jude’s 
Ice Cream Factory in Winchester. 
 
The visit is designed to teach the children how a local business is run, the ice-cream made 
and produced ready to sell.  
 
5BK will be going on the 2 March 2017 
5JH will be going on the 3 March 2017 
 
For this trip, all children will need to be at school at the normal time in full school uniform.  
Please make sure your child brings a packed lunch on the day your child’s class is visiting.  If 
your child is entitled to Free School Meals, we will provide them with a packed lunch.   
 
Please let us know if your child needs any medication and make sure it is brought into the 
school office.  As always, if you child needs a blue asthma inhaler, they should carry this 
themselves. 
 
In order for this visit to take place, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 per 
child.   If we don’t receive your contribution to cover the cost of this trip, we may have to 
cancel.  If you have any difficulties with regard to this contribution, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office.   

 
Please would you complete the permission slip below and return it to school by Friday 17 
February.  Please make sure slips and contributions are in a sealed envelope clearly marked 
with the child’s name, class and Y5 Jude’s Ice Cream Visit or alternatively you may 
pay online.  Thank you! 
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Attached to this letter is a Visitor Medical Questionnaire from Jude’s Ice Cream.  
Please return this to school on Wednesday 1 March and not before.  Thank you for 

your help with this. 
 
The children will be having an ice cream tasting session in school following this visit.  This 
includes variety of ice cream flavours and toppings.  Please let us know in writing if you do 
not wish your child to take part. 
 
Yours sincerely    

     
Becky Kilburn   Jess Harrison  
Y5 Teacher             Y5 Teacher  
 
 

 
 

Y5 Jude’s Ice Cream Visit 2017 
 

 
Child’s Name:           Class:    
 
I give permission for my child to go on the school visit as detailed in the letter dated 10 
February 2017. 
 

  and enclose £5.00   OR     I have paid online 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………… Dated ………………….. 
 
 


